
Hixon Community Association 

Box 445 

Hixon BC 

V0K1S0 

February 5, 2025 

Regional District of Fraser - Fort George Board 

155 George St. 

Prince George, BC 

V2L 1P8 

Dear Regional District of Fraser- Fort George Board 

The Hixon Community Association is requesting a letter of support from the Board for a Northern 

Development Initiative Trust ( NDIT) Fabulous Festivals and Events Grant . The grant application is for up 

to $2500.00 to be used in hosting our 44th Annual Fall Fair August 9, 2025. 

The Hixon Fall Fair is a very much locally anticipated and well attended annual event in the community 

and your support would be greatly appreciated. 

Thank ~o~our consideration of this request. 

 
Kristine Brownscombe 

Director 

Hixon Community Association 




